
St Charles County Summer Swim League 

February League Meeting Minutes 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:05 Pm 

 

No prior minutes to approve 

 

No treasurer’s report 

 

2013 Board- President Danielle Rakers STP, Vice President Heather Anderson O’Fallon, Treasurer Katie 

Hicks Bogey Hills, Secretary Babs Lawrence STP 

It was decided that we will adjust the board rotation later this season. 

 

Schedule that was approved Nov 2012 was double checked an approved. Pearson will post on the 

website. 

 

It was brought up that various approved league by-law amendments had not been written into the by-

laws. It was asked that anyone that had notes on previous amendments please send them to Danielle 

and we would go over them at the March meeting. If they had already been out to a vote and passed, 

they will not go up for another vote. 

Section 2-I-ii in the by-laws will be written as the following- 

If a swimmer swims more events than allowed, the swimmer forfeits all points he/she has accrued, 

including any relays he/she has swam in. 

 

Ribbon order due to Danielle by March 21
st

. She will look into other companies and compare prices. 

Coaches reception will be the beginning of June, the 2
nd

 or 9
th

. 

 

Teams are reporting that not enough volunteers are being sent to away meets. The idea was brought up 

that we could post each teams volunteer needs on the website so all teams know in advance. 

 

Pearson Buell (LSL) and Charlie Moore (Wentzville) have volunteered to get in touch with Bob regarding 

the Stroke Clinic and the possibility of getting it put onto DVD so each team can run a class if desired. 

There will be guidelines in place to ensure everyone is taught the same. 

 

Jackee McCall has offered to price out swimsuits to see if there is a better or less expensive option. 

 

Next meeting will be on Thursday, March 28
th

 at 7 Pm. 

 

  

 

 


